							May 6, 2020
The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., May 6, 2020 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Kylee Luckeroth, Jim Mitchell, Steve Bennett, Mike Stallbaumer and Ray Shinn were present.  Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler and Chief of Police Jordan Weaver.

Alice Lackey moved and Mike Stallbaumer seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the April 1, 2020 council meeting.  Kylee Luckeroth, Alice Lackey, Mike Stallbaumer, Steve Bennett and Jim Mitchell voted aye, while Ray Shinn abstained as he was not present at that meeting.

Mike Stallbaumer moved and Steve Bennett seconded a motion to approve Appropriation Ordinance No. 1388, paying all bills.  All six voted aye.

Jim Mitchell moved and Kylee Luckeroth seconded a motion to approve Resolution 05062020, Temporary closure of the Seneca Municipal Court.  All six voted aye.

Discussion was held on opening the 2020 Aquatic Center and summer baseball and softball.  It was decided to revisit both subjects at the June 3, 2020 council meeting.

At 8:00 p.m., Jim Mitchell moved and Steve Bennett seconded a motion to go into executive session for a personnel matter with everyone in attendance at the meeting.  All six voted aye.

At 8:15 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.
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